
From: John Ray
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 655 E Jessamine. Please see the attached schedule. Thank you. They expect to be completely finished with all

the repairs with in 60 to 90 days. Mostly due to the electrical and plumbing subcontractors.
Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 1:33:28 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.
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